
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Code Amendment 

The Santaquin City Planning Commission will 

conduct a public hearing to review a proposal 

that would modify Santaquin City Code Title 11 

Chapter 6 Article 12 which would remove the 

requirement for Planning Commission approval 

of a residential secondary drive approach. The 

hearing will be held on October 8, 2019 at 

approximately 7 p.m. in the City Council 

Chambers located at 275 West Main Street.   

If you have questions or concerns about the proposed 

ordinance amendment, 

Please contact the Community Development 

Department at (801) 754-1011 for more info. 

 


